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The Focus Group on IPTV (FG IPTV) is pleased to inform you that we made significant progress at our 7th meeting in Malta, 11-18 December 2007. 

The Focus Group on IPTV (FG IPTV) wishes to thank the DVB Project Technical Module subgroup on IP Infrastructure for the update on the status of your work on retransmission and content download services. We see both of your activities as important input for the working document on Application Layer Error Recovery Mechanisms for IPTV services. However, as both activities are still work in progress we were unable to include them into our working document at this time. 

This was the last meeting of the FG IPTV and the work will be continued within the ITU-T Study Groups under the banner of the IPTV-GSI (Global Standards Initiative). We suggest that you continue your support of this Work Item.

FG IPTV would also like to remind you that all its documents (Inputs, Outputs, Reports and Liaison Statements) are publicly available.  

Our recent meeting produced a number of deliverables which may be of interest to your members. All FG IPTV documents can be obtained from 


 HYPERLINK "http://www.itu.int/md/T05-FG.IPTV-071211/sum/en" 

http://www.itu.int/md/T05-FG.IPTV-071211/sum/en


The FG IPTV sincerely thanks the DVB Project for your cooperation during the period of its activities and is glad to inform you that the ITU-T standardization work on IPTV following on from the results of the FG IPTV will continue in the ITU-T study groups under the auspices of the IPTV-GSI (Global standards initiative). The first event of IPTV-GSI is to take place in Seoul, Republic of Korea from 15 to 22 January 2008. More information on IPTV-GSI can be obtained from:


 HYPERLINK "http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/gsi/iptv/" 

http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/gsi/iptv/


We will welcome the continued involvement of the DVB Project in the ongoing work which will be coordinated by an IPTV Joint Coordination Activity established by ITU-T Study Group 13. Any future correspondence or questions related to the ITU-T IPTV-GSI studies may continue to be addressed to 
 HYPERLINK "mailto:tsbiptv@itu.int" 

tsbiptv@itu.int
 with a copy to Mr. Ghassem Koleyni (
 HYPERLINK "mailto:ghassem@nortel.com" 

ghassem@nortel.com
)
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